Possible parish webpage and bulletin announcement

Basilica Heritage Foundation to bid on Purchase of the Basilica Block

The Basilica Heritage Foundation in partnership with St. Bonaventure’s College and St.
Bonaventure’s Forum will be pursuing a joint bid for the purchase of the Basilica Cathedral of
St. John the Baptist and its block of attached properties. This bid is being prepared with the
understanding that if their bid is successful the Basilica will be maintained as the parish church
of the central area of the city and as the Cathedral Church of the Archdiocese. We are grateful
for this new possibility. We will await the outcome of the bidding process before providing
further comment.



